
NEWS RELEASE 
10,000 Villages International Gift Festival Coming to OHS 
Timmins, November 20, 2012:   

The 10,000 Villages International Gift Festival will be taking place this coming 
Friday, November 23rd from 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm and on Saturday, November 24th 
from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm at O’Gorman High School. 

Michael Buhler, OHS Pastoral Care Worker, commented "The 10,000 Villages Fair 
Trade Festival brings us in touch with talented people and beautiful workmanship 
from areas of the world far removed from our own. Every product we sell has a bit of 
the soul of the artisan embedded within it."  
 

 

 

 

“Shop the world for hard-crafted fair trade merchandise!” 
O’Gorman High School is located at 150 George Street, Timmins.  For more information 
please contact Michael Buhler at 705-268-4501. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


